
Project Update: November 2017 

During October 2017 we decided made and extra field trip using to Quetzalito 

community and Livingston.  

The activities was very successful. We went to Quetzalito a fishermen community near 

to Livington, where we delivered 100 colouring books about sharks and rays we also 

walked 1 km to this community because of the bad weather (flood) and there was 

not electricity but people were very grateful for this visit and for the colouring book for 

the children.   

In Livingston community we delivered 25 books to the fishermen children and also we 

decided to give to Cuerpos de Consevación de Omoa, Honduras 50 colouring books, 

this books will be used in 2018 in Cuyamel, Honduras. 




